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From: Marie Filipe [ ] 
Sent: December 22, 2010 8:43 AM
To: BoardSec; info@powerauthority.on.ca; jmarshall@tssa.org; edwin.makkinga@enbridge.com; Ritchie
Murray; lisa.lawler@enbridge.com
Cc: bduguid.mpp@liberal.ola.org; hjaczek.mpp@liberal.ola.org; Mike Schreiner;
rick.bartolucci@ontario.ca
Subject: King sending resolution to Enbridge to change gas pipeline route to plant |
www.kingsentinel.com | King Township Sentinel
 
http://www.kingsentinel.com/news/2010-12-
22/Front_Page/King_sending_resolution_to_Enbridge_to_change_gas_.html
 
Hello, 
 
As per the above newspaper's item on the issue, the resolution to recognize the dangers posed to
residents of Lloydtown-Aurora Road in Pottageville by the pipeline, and the resolution to work on a re-
routing of same, was unanimously passed. Residents were present and hope Enbridge will seriously
consider a re-routing to one of the alternate routes already assessed.
 
Although Enbridge feels they have done their best in reassuring residents that safety hazards are
minimal, we still strongly feel the dangers are serious and there is a need for a re-routing, away from
our homes and families. 
 
Enbridge should consider the above re-routing as an act of good faith towards admitting that they
perhaps erred on the fact that environment should be chosen over human lives and therefore make the
decision to re-route the pipeline.
 
Regards,
Marie Filipe and family
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